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Measure 114 is a direct assault on the fundamental rights of Oregonians, violating 

the constitutional protections that safeguard our freedoms. It undermines the rights of 

law-abiding citizens, limiting access to legal firearms and placing unnecessary 

burdens on responsible gun owners. Our Second Amendment rights should never be 

compromised, and this measure is an infringement on those rights. 

 

Furthermore, HB3075 should not be passed out of the House Judiciary Committee 

due to the absence of a required Fiscal Impact Statement. This creates an unfunded 

mandate for counties, potentially draining local resources without the proper planning 

or financial backing to support its implementation. These kinds of mandates are 

irresponsible and have far-reaching consequences that harm the very communities 

they claim to protect. 

 

The right to bear arms is not only a protected constitutional right, it is a cornerstone of 

American liberty. This right has been defended by countless men and women who 

sacrificed their lives to preserve it. The fact that such a measure has even come this 

far is a dangerous precedent that threatens the freedoms so many have fought to 

protect. It is essential that we stand together and ensure that our rights remain intact 

and that our government is held accountable for its actions. 


